
 

 
 

Vacation Care Policy 
 
 

To continue providing high quality care, including the safety and wellbeing of the 
children being our priority, Cobbler Creek Vacation Care will be implementing the 
following policy. 
We believe that all children should feel safe, secure and confident in their 

environment. 

 

Golden Grove Reception children and kindergarten children who are wanting 

to attend Vacation Care must adhere to the following: 

• They must be enrolled in either Golden Grove Primary School or Golden 

Grove Kindergarten. 

• They must have attended school or kindergarten during the school term. 

• They must have used the OSHC service on at least two occasions during the 

school term. 

• Please note kindy children cannot be booked into the service on Excursion 

Days. 

 

The Vacation Care Program and Booking Form are made available to families 3 

weeks prior to the end of each term.  Hard copies will be made available at OSHC or 

you can download them from our website. We encourage families to make bookings 

once the Program is made available.  Vacation Care bookings made during the 

school holidays will incur an additional fee of $5 per child per day. 

 

My Time, My Place Framework 

Outcome 1 - Children have a strong sense of identity 

1.1 – Children feel safe, secure and supported. 
1.2 – Children develop their remerging autonomy, interdependence, resilience and sense of 
agency. 
 
Outcome 3 – Children have a strong sense of wellbeing 
 
3.1 – Children become strong in their social and emotional wellbeing. 
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